
 

 

 

 

 

 

The FFSA Academy exhibits the F4 FIA MYGALE at Magny-Cours 

 The Life of Formula 4 - September 2017 

 

The French F4 FFSA Championship passed by Magny-Cours on 9 and 10 September 

2017 for the 5th round of the season was an opportunity for the FFSA ACADEMY to 

present the F4 FIA MYGALE which will be present next year on the circuits. This new car 

will allow the French Championship to be FIA certified and the young drivers to acquire 

the first points of the FIA Superlicence which gives access to the Formula 1 racing. 
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